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March 15, 2021, was an exciting day for the Warren Township Elementary Schools. 
 Students in grades 4 and 5 joined their Kindergarten through grade 3 peers for 5

days of in-person instruction. 
The district is thrilled to welcome back all WMS students on April 12, while

continuing to prioritize the health and safety of all students and staff members.  

Shining Brighter
Every Day



News From the Schools

Mt. Horeb Students
Celebrate Pi day!

WMS Student Wins
Lions Peace Poster
Contest!  Read All

About it!

https://www.warrentboe.org/schools/district/features/students-at-mt-horeb-celebrate-pi-day/
https://www.tapinto.net/towns/warren/sections/warren-township-schools-shining-brighter-every-day/articles/warren-student-wins-lions-peace-poster-contest
https://www.tapinto.net/towns/warren/sections/warren-township-schools-shining-brighter-every-day/articles/warren-student-wins-lions-peace-poster-contest
https://www.tapinto.net/towns/warren/sections/warren-township-schools-shining-brighter-every-day/articles/warren-student-wins-lions-peace-poster-contest


The Warren Township Committee
proclaimed April as Autism

Awareness month and the Warren
Police Department has begun

selling autism awareness patches
and magnets as a fundraiser for

Autism Healthcare Collaborative, a
Warren-based organization.

 Limited-edition patches & magnets are
available for sale.  Email

WARRENBPA235@GMAIL.COM

AUTISM AWARENESS MONTH

https://www.warrentboe.org/schools/summerfun/
https://www.tapinto.net/towns/warren/sections/police-and-fire/articles/warren-police-kick-off-autism-awareness-month-and-fundraiser


B o a r d  o f  E d u c a t i o n  M e e t i n g

B o a r d  o f  E d u c a t i o n  M e e t i n g
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4 / 2 6 / 2 0 2 1

 

Parents and guardians must
enroll their child (new student)

into the Warren Township
School District via the
Registration Portal. All

registration information and
instructions can be found on
the district website. Please
share this information with
your friends and neighbors

within the Warren Township
community.

SUBS NEEDED
Are you or someone you know

interested in applying for a substitute
teacher position?  Please contact Mrs.

Sandra Dodd, Secretary 
Office of the Superintendent

908-753-5300, ext. 5702 or
sdodd@warrentboe.org

Director of Special Services Mr. Derek Ressa
recently earned the title of Dr. Derek Ressa! 

 Dr. Ressa successfully defended his
dissertation last month.  Congratulations!

Kindergarten and
New Student
Registration

Upcoming Events

https://www.warrentboe.org/humanresources/
https://www.warrentboe.org/schools/district/registration/

